Enivergity of Melbourne

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS Parkville N.2, Victoria

November 10, 1969

Dr. R.L. Kirk,

John Curtin School of Medical Research,
Australian National University

Box %34

CANBERRA. A.C.T. 2600

Dear Dr. Kirk,

Thanks for all the reprints. I will be
passing through Canberra this weekend en route to Darwin

to collect some samples of blood and was wondering if
convenient for you, if I could call in briefly and see
you on Friday afternoon (November 14th).

As I have left such little time to
reply, I shall phone your secretary on Friday to see if
it is convenient.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Gy ot

ROSLYN ANGELL




